
     
 

 

 
NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

 

Personal Belongings in Men’s & Women Changing Rooms 
 

 

Dear Members,  

 

In order to ensure cleanliness, hygiene, and the comfort of all members using these 

facilities, we kindly remind everyone that personal belongings, such as shoes, clothing and 

bags, must not be left unattended overnight in the Communal Areas of the Men’s and 

Women’s Changing Rooms. Members are reminded to keep all areas clean and tidy.  

 

Any item found in public spaces unattended overnight will be disposed of to maintain a 

clean and safe environment for everyone. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

Club Management  

by order of the General Committee 

20th October 2024   
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